

21st October 2019

Parent/Child reading workshop

Tuesday 10th December 2019

Dear Year 5 Parents/Carers

We would like to invite you into school to take part in a whole class reading session with your child. It is an opportunity to work with your child whilst they are being taught reading skills.

The session will offer you the chance to observe how we teach reading here at Chadsmead and to see how your child applies the skills they are taught to support them to read and to understand what they are reading.

We do hope that you can attend the session and support your child on their reading journey on the 10th December at 9:15.

Please complete the details below and return to your child's class teacher as soon as possible.

Yours Sincerely Miss D Tullett (Reading Lead)	
Child's name	Class
Parent/Carer name	Signed